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Games on The Green

To Leafield Parish CW’ leafieldparishcouncil.org> «

Dear Anne and Tom,

For the Jubilee celebrations we are having a beacon on the Tump, which is being arranged by the farmer, Philip
Holloway, on Thursday 2nd June. To make this event a bit more exciting Jo Williams and I, and anyone else on
the Jubilee Committee will be arranging family games on The Green from 8pm. The lighting of the beacon is
9.45pm.

At the Parish council meeting please can you confirm that we are able to use the Green for the family games,
on June 2nd. The Jubilee Event insurance will cover the event.

Many thanks



